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May you all enjoy the Christmas Season! 

 

Take this opportunity to share time with your friends and  
family - as well as the seasonal food and spirits - remembering  

those close to us that have passed on and those who are somewhere far 
away. 

 

The Bistro will be closed until February when I will re open to run a 
couple of special evenings. 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all! 
 

Chris 


